
5407 Loch Raven Boulevard Baltimore, MD 21239

June 8, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians of students returning for the 2023-2024 academic year,

This summer, your child will continue building core mathematical skills using the recommended
skills in IXL. This assignment has been adapted to enforce age appropriate math skills and
minimize learning loss that typically occurs during the summer break. Your child is expected to
earn a minimum SmartScore of 80 in each of the Five IXL skills identified for his or her new
grade level. Please encourage your child to work according to the weekly schedule to remain on
track in completing the packet before the first day of school in August. He or she will also have
the opportunity to earn 20 extra credit points on the first mathematics test of the 2023-2024
school year. Your child will earn an additional 5 points for completing the Diagnostic Snapshot
this summer. The Diagnostic Snapshot should take from 45-90 minutes total to complete.

Please login to your child’s IXL account to access the Skill Plan. Then click IXL Plans followed
by IXL Summer Booster: Math (select the grade your child will be entering). You may also type
Summer Booster: Math in the search bar. Please make sure your child is logged in before he or
she starts to work. Otherwise, his or her progress will not be saved nor will his or her new
teacher be able to view it in August.

Please reach out to us if you have any questions. Our summer office hours are Monday to
Thursday from 8am-1p.m.

Respectfully,

Sincerely,

Dr. Anika Logan
Principal
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